2006 Breast Cushion Working Bee

About 15 ladies gathered at the sewing room at St Saviours College on Tuesday 28 November to make breast cushions for ladies who have breast cancer treatment.  From the many letters of thanks which the club has received since the concept was developed it is evident that these soft pink cushions are a comfort to the patients.

In true Zonta spirit the workers had fun while carrying out their good deed.  Supper was a variety of pizza and a glass of wine to go with it.  The chat could be heard above the whirring of sewing machines and for the non sewers there was the production line -  cutting out the pattern, ironing  and stuffing  to complete the cushion.

The evening was very well organised and there were no holdups.

For the next working bee we would like to have a few more hands on deck as the more we have the more cushions we can produce and sadly they seem to be needed in too many numbers.  We have two working bee a year, usually from 5.30 to 8 or so.  If you can come along your effort will be appreciated.
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